
 
 

Ref. No. 44/23-24                                                                                     Date: 15-08-2023    

 

 

NOTICE  

 
It is to notify that an awareness programme on preparation of “ABC Identity 

Card” for the newly admitted students of SEM-I course will be held on August 

18, 2023 (Friday) at 12 noon in our college. The awareness programme will be 

conducted by our faculty member, Prof. Binay Halder. All the s tudents of 

SEM-I course are positively requested to remain present in the awareness 

programme. The venue of the programme will be notified later.  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

                                                         (Shrabanti Banerjee) 

                                  Principal, Jamalpur Mahavidyalaya 

                                                                                                        Jamalpur, Purba Bardhaman 


